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Composting 
with NOPE

Sat., February 22 
  11 AM at Tuckahoe
Ryan Owenby of the NOPE 
Compost Company presents 
composting as a practical and 
environmentally friendly way 
of handling yard and kitchen 
waste and improving soil 
conditions in your garden. 
60 min.

Propagating 
Native Plants

Wed., March 26 
  6 PM at Gayton
Brad Davis from Davis Natives 
will demonstrate techniques 
for growing natives from seed 
and cuttings and discuss how 
to support local wildlife with 
ecosystem-friendly plantings. 
60 min.

Dragons and 
Damsels, Oh My!

Fri., April 18 
  2 PM at Tuckahoe
One of the most diverse 
Odonata (dragonfly and 
damselfly) populations in all 
of North America reside in 
Virginia. Master Naturalist 
Cindy Andrews educates 
on how to identify our local 
species and provides resources 
on life cycles, physical 
adaptations, roles in the 
ecosystem, and preservation 
strategies. 60 min.

Land Lovers
Presented in partnership with 
Keep Henrico Beautiful
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